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From: House Timothy <Timothy.A.House@faa.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 3:57 PM
To: BEACH Anthony
Cc: Samantha Peterson; THOMAS Alex R; David Miller
Subject: Potential for MOS related to runway extensions at UAO

Facility requirements chapter comments were provided earlier today. A quesƟon was asked of me when the Facility 
Requirements chapter was provided for review and I wanted to make sure it was answered concurrently with my review 
comments of the chapter. 

The quesƟon was related to the likelihood of the FAA issuing a MOS for exisƟng non standard condiƟons or allowing 
future projects to be constructed with MOS. 

The quesƟon was asked to both Regional level management and ADO level management. The answer provided was 
consistent. The Region and ADO would not be in support of issuing MOS related to the extension of the runway. 
Standards would have to be met for ROFA and RSA requirements. 

Please let me know if you need any addiƟonal informaƟon on this topic. We are aware this will have a significant impact 
on your next chapter, alternaƟves. 

Tim A. House 
Lead Planner, SEA Airports District Office 
FAA Northwest Mountain Region 
206-231-4248
405-607-9949 (mobile)
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